
 

 

8th September 2023 
 

Thursday 28th September 2023 
Safe + Sound Events 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 5 children have been invited to visit Lichfield Community Fire Station 
on Thursday 28th September at 9.30 a.m. to participate in the Safe + Sound 
event. 
 
Staffordshire Safety Town is a multiagency approach to educate Key Stage 
2 children on safety in the community.  The aim of the scheme is to provide 
a fun and interactive education experience around safety for all Year 5 
pupils, allowing them to take away key knowledge that can be shared with 
family and friends to keep our community safe. 
 
On Thursday 28th September 2023, Year 5 children will depart for the fire 
station at 9:00 a.m.  We shall be walking.  Children will need to take a 
healthy snack and drink. Children will leave the Fire Station at 11.50 a.m. and 
return to school in time for a slightly later lunch.  Lunch arrangements are 
as normal. 
 
All children are required to wear school uniform, please ensure children 
bring along a waterproof coat and wear sensible outdoor footwear.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Chapman  
Year 5 Teacher 


